
Timboon 19th June                       

Mass 10:45 a.m.         

25th June  6p.m.               

Assembly of W & C 

3rd July                 

Mass 10:45 a.m. 

Welcome N McKinnon L Tregea J Delaney 

Leaders  K Currell                         

J McMeel 

 

Statue M Turner B Moloney T O’ Connor                

E O’ Connor 

Reader M van Nieuwkerk T O’ Connor A Vogels 

P.O.F. A Currell A McKenzie D Denny 

Gifts N Haugh P Haugh  A Currell K Currell 

M of C  G Delaney L Tregea M van Nieuwkerk J McMeel M Leske 

Church Cleaning K Currell                         

K Delaney 

K Currell                         

K Delaney 

M.A. Pender C Bullen 

B Molony 

Bulletin  Denny Family Denny Family A McMeel C Marr 

Slides P Nicholson P Nicholson P Nicholson 

St  Joseph’s  Parish Timboon  

31 Hamilton Street. PO Box 62, Timboon 3268  

Ph:  5598 3193  Mobile: 0439 145 805  Fax: 5598 3681  

St. Andrew’s Simpson 

E-mail: timboon@ballarat.catholic.org.au  

Supervising Priest: Fr. Lawrie O’Toole     

Visiting Priest: Fr . Dan Arundell  03 5338 7804  

The Parish of Timboon  is a Parish with a 

Supervised Community Leadership. 

The Parish Leadership Team coordinates  

parish life and lay pastoral ministry  

supported by the Supervising Priest  and  the Visiting Priest.  

Parish Leadership Team: 

Moderator: Jean McMeel 

Members: Marlene  van Nieuwkerk, Katrina Currell,               

Gerard Vogels, Charles Martin, Pat Nicholson and Joanne 

Robertson 

Our sick: Ann Ryan, Terry McMeel, Pat Gaut, Sarah Vogels,              

Bailey Delaney,  Ann Dodd, Kade Ryan, Andrew Cook, Frank Vogels, 

Heather Paton, Reg McVilly, Tania Vogels.                             

June anniversaries:  Tony Tregea, Kevin Hessian, Glad Scanlon, Pat 

Dundon, Monica Fanning, Brian Maslin, Brain Freeman, Jan (John) Vogels, 

Marjorie Martin and Father Barry Stickland 

St Andrew’s statue roster:                        

25th  June: G Swierczek 

3rd July M & M Dillon 

To borrow: DVDs on the 4 gospels and the 

eConference are available in St Joseph’s 

foyer. Please write your name in the book 

when borrowing.  

Pope Francis has condemned the massacre in the gay nightclub in Orlando and criticised the 
free flow of weapons around the world, echoing the words of Chicago Archbishop Blase Cupich, 
who earlier called for greater efforts on gun control.   
http://cathnews.com/cathnews-draft-6/25578-archbishop-condemns-targeting-of-gays-and-
access-to-weapons-after-orlando-attack   

Father Dan’s Jubilee  will be celebrated with 

10.30 mass at St. Brendan’s church Cororooke 

on Sunday July 24th. This will be followed by a 

casserole lunch in their hall. Our parishioners 

are invited to join in the celebrations . Please 

take along a  plate of cakes to have as a dessert  

Window Replacement at St. Joseph’s 

Timboon:  As many of you had noticed and 

commented upon the untidy state of the film 

covering on the lower windows, the finance 

committee, in consultation with the leadership 

team and approval from Fr Laurie O’Toole, our 

administrator , made the decision to replace the 

lower windows with toughened glass.  It 

seemed that the most prudent action in order to 

maintain acceptable standards and to meet 

current building guidelines in the most cost 

effective way was to replace the widows.  If you 

a have any further questions or comments 

please talk to one of the finance committee 

members.    

Water Pipe Replacement at St. Joseph’s 

Timboon: It came to the attention of 

Leadership team that when it rained water 

poured down under the church building. This 

has been happening for some time and could 

potentially effect the integrity of the church 

structure.  After Gerard Vogels did lots of 

digging and after consultation with two 

plumbers, it was found that the water from the 

hall just went into old earthen  pipes 

that  stopped at back of church,  hence after a 

heavy rain water drained under the church, 

onto the concrete area and down into the front 

garden bed.  The solution was to put a new 

pipe along the presbytery into an existing pit 

and then the water will drain into the town storm 

water system. A sincere thanks to Gerard for all 

his time and physical labour to make this 

happen for the minimum cost to our parish.  

Finance Committee: Meeting on Tuesday, June 

21st , 6pm in the presbytery. If any parishioner 

has any matters they would like to include on the 

agenda for this meeting, please contact C Marr 

55983246  or G Swierczek 0439145805.  

Parish Leadership Team meeting 7:00 pm 

Tuesday 21st June following the Finance 

Committee meeting. 

World Refugee Day June 20th 

God, no one is a stranger to you and no 

one is ever far from your loving care. 

In your kindness watch over migrants, 

refugees and asylum seekers, those 

separated from their loved ones, those 

who are lost and those who have been 

exiled from their homes. 

Bring them safely to the place where 

they long to be, and help us always to 

show your kindness to strangers and 

those in need. 

We ask this through Christ our Lord, 

who too was a refugee and migrant who 

travelled to another land searching for a 

home.    Amen 
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